
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 29th, 2022 
 
123.Net, Inc. 
24700 Northwestern Hwy. 
Suite 700 
Southfield, MI 48075 
C/O: Rob Andrzejewski – Fiber Permits Coordinator 
 
 
RE: Letter of Intent – Encroachment Application – ENG-22-789 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
123.NET, Inc, A telecommunications company headquartered in Southfield, Michigan, would like 
to apply for  an encroachment within the Right-of-Way on Cambridge Ave. 123.NET, Inc. 
proposes the placement of an electronically powered active Fiber Optic Cabinet Regeneration 
Hut, for telecommunications purposes, at Livernois and Cambridge Ave., approximately 200’ 
East on the South side Right-of-Way on Cambridge Ave. To supply the required electrical power, 
we will place (1) 2” grey Schedule 40 conduit at a minimum depth of 48”. DTE Energy will place 
the electric line and will be responsible for their own permitting. 123NET, Inc. will only be 
installing the cabinet and the fiber optic cable. 
 
Please reach out to with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rob Andrzejewski 
Fiber Permits Coordinator 
248-228-8438 
permits@123.net 


